
It is almost time to register your child(ren) for the 2025-2026 school year! 

Do not miss the opportunity for your child to attend one of the best elementary
schools in the district! PVPV Rawlings Elementary in Ponte Vedra Beach will
participate in the Controlled Open Enrollment (COE) process for the 2025-2026
school year. COE allows families to apply for enrollment at participating schools
of their choice. The COE application window for the ‘25-‘26 school year will be
open April 28 – May 15, 2025. 

PVPV Rawlings is offering informational sessions and tours of the school to help
families make educated decisions about where their children should go to
elementary school.  Join us to hear why PVPV Rawlings is the best place for your
child to learn and grow!

Sign up and background check is required to attend. Please call Mrs. Laurie Jason
at 904-547-8579 to reserve your spot. 

PVPV Rawlings Elementary
Wants   YOU  !

PVPV Rawlings Elementary School
610 A1A North

Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082
(904) 547-8570

Informational Session & Tour Dates

Friday, March 14th at 9:00AM

OR

Wednesday, April 30th at 2:30PM


